
') .

hitti6ctsilg of [ofre [untt
Katre yame, @nbiana 46556.

Eekphone 219 283-6664"pdice-yree! bent . heinese Afteiro

June 23, 1980

Mr. James G. Keppler
Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This is a reply to your letter of June 9,1980
which requests that we submit a written statement of cor-
rective action in reply to Item No.10 of Appendix A, dated
hby 13, 1980.

We believe we have taken the necessary steps to
comply with this item of noncompliance by statements enclosed.
If we can further clarify statements contained in our response
or be of assistance to you in any way, please let us know.

Very trul yours,

W M ; --y:-

Thomas J hson
Vice President - Business Affairs
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Response to Nonccxnpliance Item No.10 of Appendix A

The Responsible Investigator in charge of the source material has been
advised that the material cannot be used until it has been wipe tested.
The Radiation Safety Officer must be notifed well in advance of intended
use so that arrangements for leak testing can be made. Full compliance
was achieved for this item June 23,1980.

'Ib avoid further nonecznpliance we are requesting an amendment to license
number SUD-197 which would delete the condition of wipe testing our source
material. Attached is a letter to the NRC Material Licensing B'anch which
requests the amendment to this license. Upon receipt of the amendment
we will resume use of the source material under conditions specified in the
license and amendment.
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